
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes 
BEDAB Advocacy Subcommittee 
Monday, October 25, 2021 
Remote-Via Zoom 
710 NW Wall, Bend, Oregon 

 
 

 

12:00 p.m. BEDAB Advocacy Subcommittee Meeting 

 
1. Roll Call: Chair-Kevin Cole, Don Myll, Travis Davis, Keith Dodge, Lisa 

Goodman, Karna Gustafson, Tyler Neese, Wes Price, Russell Grayson, Roger 
Lee. 

2. Review September Advocacy Meeting Notes 

Approved 

3. Houselessness Code Survey | Susanna Julber 

Bens introduction to Susanna Julbers survey and also potential code changes to 
help increase shelter capacity and address growing houselessness. Also, Kathy 
Austin from AHAC Advisory committee was invited to this meeting.  

Susanna- Council giving direction to look at development code and more citywide 
options for citing homeless shelters. Sounding board committee was formed and 
from this a survey was developed in order to get code changes out for community 
members to look at and respond to.   

Susanna shared a story map titled, “Houselessness in the City of Bend”, which is 
a tool for getting public feedback.  The survey currently has 702 participants, and 
will stay open until November 1, 2021. Sounding board recommendations were 
discussed.   

Further discussion regarding shelters were; enforcement plan, parking 
requirements, equal protection clause claims and Carolyn Eagan’s role of 
scouting out potential shelter sites. 

Bens final comments were to encourage feedback by taking the survey, and to 
reach out to Susanna with further questions.  

4. Roundtable: Upcoming Topics | Group 

None. 

5. Adjourn 1:14pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 


